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14th September 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The transition from one phase of education to another is always an exciting time and one of 

trepidation for young people as well as their parents and carers. At 16, students are trying out their 

independence and may discuss their college day with you less than they did at primary or 

secondary school. At Collyer's we aim to support all our students through this important phase of 

their education and to do this well, we need to involve you as parents. We would therefore like to 

invite you to join us for our New Parents Presentation (Online) which is due to take place next 

week Wednesday 20th September at 6pm. The presentation will include key information about 

how we work with students to help them reach their potential throughout their time at Collyer's, and 

how you as parents and carers can help us to do this. We will also signpost communication routes 

and support provision available to students (and parents), should the need arise. 

 

The link to access the presentation live on Zoom will be emailed to all parents next week. The 

event will be recorded for the benefit of those who can't make it. 

 

Best wishes 

Andrea John - Vice Principal (Pastoral) & Rob Hussey - Vice Principal (Curriculum) 

 


